

The Green Nether Heyford Northampton NN7 3LE Tel: 01327 340758

Fax: 01327 342341

Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> November 2021

Dear parents/carers of children in Class Reception and Class 6,

## **Christmas Service at the Church**

After discussions with the vicar, we are really pleased to announce that our traditional nativity service will held at the village church this year!

Recently, the whole school attended the church for the first time in over eighteen months and there is very little space for parents/carers to attend alongside all the pupils and staff safely. Therefore – so that mums and dads can watch the Reception children re-enact the first Christmas or listen to the Year 6 pupils' readings – we will hold the nativity service twice, with half of the school watching at a time.

The Christmas services will be held on the following dates:

- <u>Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> December 2021 (10:00 am)</u> this service is for mums and dads of children in Class R as well as parents of the children in Year 6 who are reading (see information below regarding which Year 6 pupils are reading on this day). Pupils and staff from Class 1, Class 2 and Class 3 will also be in attendance on this day.
- Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> December 2021 (10:00 am) this service is for mums and dads of children in Class R as well as parents of the children in Year 6 who are reading (see information below regarding which Year 6 pupils are reading on this day). Pupils and staff from Class 4 and Class 5 will also be in attendance on this day.

The service will last between 45 minutes to an hour. Families can book a maximum of two tickets – tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis via the online booking system. To book tickets, please visit <a href="https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/christmas-service-at-the-church-tickets-204411589567">https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/christmas-service-at-the-church-tickets-204411589567</a>. There is no need to print your ticket as the booking system will generate an audience list for us.

Like last year, we will also be filming the Christmas service so it can be shared with wider family members. We hope to upload this to the school website by Friday 17<sup>th</sup> December.

Audience members may wear a mask inside the church – this is not compulsory, but recommended. Hand sanitiser will be available on entry and the church will be as well ventilated as possible.

If you have any questions or special requirements, please contact the school office by phoning (01327 340758) or emailing (office@bliss.northants.sch.uk).

Kind regards,

Mr S. Carter

Mr. S. Carter (Headteacher)













Website: www.bliss.northants.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mr. S. Carter (head@bliss.northants.sch.uk)

School Business Manager: Ms. L. Adey (bursar@bliss.northants.sch.uk) Twitter: @BlissCharitySch



The Green Nether Heyford Northampton NN7 3LE Tel: 01327 340758

Fax: 01327 342341

## Year 6 Readers

Wednesday 15 <sup>th</sup> December 2021	Thursday 16 <sup>th</sup> December 2021
Archie	Jaz
Asher	Jocelyn
Ava	Joey
Edward	Kaylen
Ella	Keira
Emilia	Loukia
Ethan	Matthew
George	Menai
Gethin	Olivia
Harry	Oscar C.
Isabelle B.	Oscar G.
Isabelle P.	Phoebe
Ivy	Phoebie-Anne
Jack	Sacha
Jasmine C.	Will













Website: www.bliss.northants.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mr. S. Carter (head@bliss.northants.sch.uk)

School Business Manager: Ms. L. Adey (bursar@bliss.northants.sch.uk)

Twitter: @BlissCharitySch